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To: English Department committee members on the Rhetoric and Composition Division

From: Evan Carton and Terry Kelley

This is a draft of the statement that we drew up to address departmental concerns
about the proposed Division and to present to the EC on Thursday. It represents

our understandina of the general attitudes and commitments of our committee and of
its hopes for the governing principles of the Division. A1l of us on the committee
may not agree on every point and anything can be deleted or changed, but we felt-
that this statement would be effective in helpinag win EC cooperation with the
immediate agenda for and of the Division. Please bring any revisions and suggestions
to our committee meeting tomorrow morning. We understand that our plan is to distribute
a final version of this statement, combined with the other components being drafted
by other committee members, to EC members' mailboxes after the committee meeting
tomorrow morning.
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